

[image: A white background with black dots

Description automatically generated]


🚰 VILLAGE OF SOUTH ROXANA
PRECAUTIONARY BOIL ORDER NOTICE
Effective Date: July 1, 2025
Time Issued: 3:00 PM
Estimated Duration: 48 Hours

ATTENTION: AFFECTED RESIDENTS
This is a precautionary boil order issued by the Village of South Roxana Water Department due to a disruption in water service related to the repair of a water service line near Park Street.
This notice applies only to the following 13 addresses:
  300 Sinclair      222 Sinclair      710 Park       712 Park       800 Park      806 Park       808 Park   
  902 Park        906 Park        908 Park       212 Illinois          213 Illinois        213 Ohio 

What You Need to Do
Until further notice (expected for 48 hours, or until July 3, 2025, at 3:00 PM):
· Boil all tap water used for drinking, cooking, brushing teeth, or washing food for at least 5 minutes before use.
· Alternatively, use bottled water for drinking and food preparation.
· Tap water that is not boiled may still be used for bathing, laundry, and general cleaning.

Why This Is Necessary
This order is being issued as a preventive public health measure. While there is no confirmed contamination, the temporary pressure loss during water line repair could allow the intrusion of external contaminants. The Village is acting in accordance with Illinois EPA guidelines.


Lift Notice
The boil order is expected to be lifted on Thursday, July 3, 2025, at 3:00 PM, pending satisfactory bacteriological test results. A follow-up notice will be issued once testing confirms the water is safe.

Contact for Questions
Village Clerk – South Roxana
📞 618-254-2086 ext. 1
📧 clerk@southroxana.org

Issued by:
Village of South Roxana Water Department
Date: July 1, 2025
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